
 

 
 
 
Weekly Bulletin Friday 11th January 2018 
 
Dear Families 
 
Welcome back to St John’s for the Spring Term!  
 
It has been a delight to see everyone this New Year and feel the buzz all across the school as children, 
staff and families look ahead to another exciting term of learning here at Totnes St John’s.  
 
The children are starting a thrilling new Learning Journey all about amazing authors and wonderful writers. 
They will be learning about writing for effect and drama, tension and suspense, as well as writing with 
beautiful presentation and with a high level of accuracy in spelling and grammar. This Journey will also be 
another opportunity for the children to put their great learning into action and demonstrate to us all once 
again what incredibly, resilient, reflective young learners we have in our school.  
 

 
 
 

On Monday 28th January the children will be holding a very special exhibition of their ‘Journey of 
an Artist’ art works at the Ariel Centre, KEVICC. The final artworks look stunning, and we will be 
inviting all families and supporters of St John’s to a series of special openings on that day. We will 
communicate full final details of times shortly! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Funnell and the staff of St John’s 

 

Diary Dates - Spring Term 2019 

18th – 22nd February 2019 Half Term Holiday 

5th April 2019 Last Day of Spring Term 2019 

 

Finally, here is December’s update from our builders - Morgan Sindall:  



 


